From: Amy Cole

To: Beason, Mark@Parks

Cc: Anthony Veerkamp; kitty@historicbridgefoundation.com

Subject: Re: Yosemite NP Hydrology Study
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10:00:22 AM

Hmm - that sounds concerning. We will definitely watch before Monday.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 17, 2016, at 12:28 PM, Beason, Mark@Parks < Mark.Beason@parks.ca.gov > wrote:

That's probably a good idea. In the meeting, Linda Mazzou couldn't say for sure if the bridges were ORVs. Luckily, someone told the group that not only are the bridges part of the cultural ORV, they are also listed in the NRHP. Also, , and Kathleen Morse said removing Sugar Pine Bridge is not off the table

Mark A. Beason State Historian Architectural Review and Environmental Compliance California Office of Historic Preservation 1725 23rd Street, Suite 100 Sacramento, CA 95816 (916) 445-7047

From: Amy Cole [mailto:ACole@savingplaces.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 3:31 AM

To: Anthony Veerkamp

Cc: Beason, Mark@Parks; kitty@historicbridgefoundation.com

Subject: Re: Yosemite NP Hydrology Study

Hi Mark: we did hear from Maddie that we'll be able to watch the video of the presentation before our meeting Monday and we plan to do that.

Amy

Sent from my iPhone

On May 16, 2016, at 6:51 PM, Anthony Veerkamp < <u>AVeerkamp@savingplaces.org</u>> wrote:

Sorry, travel day for Amy and me. The park knew this and scheduled anyway.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 16, 2016, at 15:44, Beason, Mark@Parks < Mark.Beason@parks.ca.gov > wrote:

Hi Anthony, Amy, and Kitty,

Are you going to join the Hydrology Study webinar today?

Mark

Mark A. Beason State Historian Architectural Review and Environmental Compliance California Office of Historic Preservation 1725 23rd Street, Suite 100 Sacramento, CA 95816 (916) 445-7047